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As the Charitable Contributions Chair, during the 2020-2021 year I have overseen two 

contributions: 

 

1. Plimoth Plantation - $500 

a. This year we made our donation to Plimoth Plantation in supporting the Rare 

Breed Animals. In the 17th-Century English Village at Plimoth Plantation, they 

try to show how the Pilgrims lived. They keep farm animals like the ones they 

owned. These animals are called “Rare Breeds” because they are endangered. 

There aren't many of them left in the world today. 

i. The cows in the English Village are black Kerry cows and red Milking 

Devon cows. They aren't black with white spots like many of today’s 

cows. They are all black or all red. 

ii. Some of the goats are from San Clemente Island, which is off the coast 

of southern California. They also have goats that came all the way from 

New Zealand! 

iii. The chickens in the English Village are called “Red Dorking” chickens. 

b. Plimoth Patuxet exhibits all of these special animals so that people can learn 

more about how people lived in the past, and preserves and protects them so that 

people can continue to enjoy them in the future. 

2. Franklin D. Roosevelt Presidential Library and Museum - $200 

a. The Museum collects and preserves materials related to the lives and careers of 

Franklin and Eleanor Roosevelt and their friends, family, and associates.  

b. The library provides detailed genealogical charting of family lineage for both 

Franklin Delano and Anna Eleanor Roosevelt. 
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